
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Year 3B Student Learning Conferences will be held on Tuesday, June 20 – 1:30pm to 
4:00pm online, via Microsoft Teams. 

 
BOOKINGS OPEN Monday June 12 at 4:00pm 

 
Interviews are strictly 10 mins. If you require more time, please contact your teacher 
directly to make alternative arrangements. 

 
BOOKINGS CLOSE Monday June 19 at 4:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Visit  www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple instructions. 

 

 
 

ts42w Enter the event code and press GO 
 
 

         Enter your details 
 

         Select the teachers you wish to see 
 

         Select the appointment times that suit your family best 
 
 

When you click GO, your interview timetable will be booked (and 
if you entered your email address, you will be emailed to you 
automatically). 

 
 

If you do not receive your email immediately please check your junk mail folder and 
ensure that you enter your email address correctly. 

 

 

You may change your bookings, any time prior to the closing date, by re-visiting the 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, and using the event code. Remember to use 
the same name and email address, you used when you made your original booking. 
Parents wishing to change their interview times after the closing date, should email 
junior@ccg.vic.edu.au. Emails will be directly passed to Homeroom Teachers for 
follow up. 
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